Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

4-20-1981

The Blurb 04/20/1981

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 04/20/1981" (1981). The Blurb. 55. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/55

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.

THE BLURB







SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

April 20, 1981

Campus-Recruiting Ohio Highway Patrol

Anyone interested in finding out about "Career Opportunities in the Ohio State Highway Patrol" should meet in Massie Room 214 at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, April 20.

Trooper Virginia L. Setty-a member of their training academy-will make a general presentation and answer questions.

They are especially interested in recruiting women and minorities.

Memorial Day

As a result of Senate Bill #93 which is effective this year, Memorial Day will be observed on May 30th. Because of this our 1980-81 calendar will be changed from observing Memorial Day on May 25, 1981, to Friday, May 29, 1981.

Remember, the college will be closed for Memorial Day on Friday, May 29.

1